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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2 March and we hope you’ll join us as we come together to 
celebrate our World Book Day in school. 
 
This year we will be having the theme of colour and be looking at a variety of books linked to colours and 
being unique/individual. 

 
 
We would like children to come dressed in their favourite colour(s). 
 
We will have lots of fun activities taking place throughout the day such as: 

 sharing of favourite books 

 book reviews 

 teachers reading their favourite story 

 live lessons with authors and illustrators 
 
We’ll be hosting a book swap. Please drop off your unwanted books in the box in the playground. 
       
Whether or not you’ve got a book to bring along to swap, come and browse and find something you might 
like to read. 
 
Use your £1 World Book Day book token to get a FREE book! 
 
We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without the 
support of parents and carers - thank you. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs. L. Blackford 
Reading Lead Teacher 
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